Incline prepping for busy
holiday week

The Washoe County Sheriff’'s O0ffice and the Incline Village
General Improvement District are warning people that Incline
Village will be crowded Fourth of July, plus there will be
temporary road closures.

The following traffic and parking controls are planned for
June 30-July 5:

= Road closures on July 4: Lakeshore Boulevard will be
closed on July 4 between Village and Country Club from
8pm until after the fireworks display.

= One-way traffic on July 4, 5am-1lpm: Lakeshore Boulevard
from Village Boulevard to Country Club Drive (west to
east). One lane will be used for loading and unloading
only. Incline Way from Country Club Drive to Southwood
Boulevard (east to west).

= No parking areas: There will be no parking on Village
Boulevard (Southwood Boulevard to Lakeshore Boulevard)
and Lakeshore Boulevard (Village to Country Club) from
June 30-July5. There will be limited handicap parking
available on Lakeshore Boulevard in front of Incline
Beach gate.

Don’t want to hassle with parking? Ride the free shuttle to
the IVGID beaches: July 3: 10:30am-9:40pm; July 4:
10:30am-11:40pm. Must have valid beach access to use the
shuttle service.

Access to all IVGID beaches is restricted to valid IVGID beach
access to picture pass holders and their guests only.
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